
Important Update on Student Discount 

Eligibility 

Dear [Student's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of important changes 

regarding the eligibility criteria for our student discount program. 

Effective [Effective Date], the following changes will be implemented: 

• Updated income thresholds for eligibility. 

• Revised documentation requirements. 

• Changes in the application process. 

For detailed information about these changes, please visit our website at [Website URL] or 

contact our support team at [Support Email]. 

We appreciate your understanding and encourage you to apply if you meet the new criteria. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution/Organization] 


